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MEDIA RELEASE 

ROAD CONDITIONS REPORT – UNSEALED ROADS OPEN WITH CAUTION 

Coonamble Shire Council advises the travelling public that ALL UNSEALED ROADS within the 
Local Government Area are OPEN to all traffic, requesting that drivers exercise caution and drive 
to conditions at all times. 

Drivers are particularly requested to anticipate the hazards of some causeways still covered by 
water and of heavy vehicles starting to move harvested crops. 

Council acknowledges the patience of local primary producers in rescheduling the movement of 
heavy vehicles until the unsealed sections of the route between their properties and the sealed 
road network had dried out. 
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